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Contra Costa County Supervisors John Gioia and Federal Glover will host a joint town hall 
meeting for new constituents on Oct. 20 in Pinole.  

The meeting will be from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in the council chamber at Pinole City Hall, 2131 Pear 
St. 

Gioia's District 1 recently added eastern Pinole and part of unincorporated Tara Hills; he also 
represents all West Contra Costa south of Pinole, including El Cerrito, Richmond and San Pablo 
and unincorporated areas surrounding those cities. 

Glover's District 5 shifted westward, ceding Bethel Island, Oakley and southern Antioch to 
Supervisor Mary Piepho's District 3 while adding Port Costa, Crockett, Tormey, Rodeo, 
Hercules, western Pinole and part of Tara Hills, all formerly represented by District 2 Supervisor 
Gayle Uilkema.  

Glover's district also newly includes Martinez and adjacent unincorporated areas as well as 
unincorporated areas north of Concord. Glover continues to represent Bay Point, Pittsburg and 
northern Antioch.  

Glover plans further town meetings in his other new constituent areas, said his policy analyst, Ed 
Diokno. 

For more information, contact Gioia's chief of staff Terrance Cheung at 510-374-3231 or 
Glover's chief of staff David Fraser at 510-262-8800. 

Contact Tom Lochner at 510-262-2760. 

 


